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The Palms to Pines Weekly 

The Four-Way Test 

• Is it the TRUTH? 
 

• Is it FAIR to all 
concerned? 

 
• Will it build GOOD 
WILL and BETTER 
FRIENDSHIPS? 

 
• Will it be 

BENEFICIAL to all 
concerned? 
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Donate To Rotary Foundation! 
 

This Week: This Week: This Week: This Week: InInInIn----Person At CupPerson At CupPerson At CupPerson At Cup’’’’s Cafes Cafes Cafes Cafe 

We’re planning another 
in person meeting this 
week when we’ll get 
together for an informal 
breakfast on the patio at 
Cup’s Café, 77912 
Country Club Drive, Palm 
Desert. We’ve met here 
during the summer pre- 
 

pandemic and it has a 
great menu. Plan to join us 
and renew face-to-face 
acquaintances! We’d like a 
tentative count for break-
fast so please RSVP with 
Jim Brock, 760-391-2582, 
jbrock92260@gmail.com.   
Cup’s opens at 8 a.m.    
 

We’re again in need of 
speakers for our weekly 
meetings. If you have an 
idea for an entertaining 
speaker or a speaker 
from an organization 
which might need help 
during these trying times, 

please tell Pres. Kelli! 

Coming Up At Palms To PineComing Up At Palms To PineComing Up At Palms To PineComing Up At Palms To Pinessss    
April, 2021 

Wednesday, April 21, 2021, 8:00 a.m., In-Person Meeting at Cup’s Café 

Last Week: Last Week: Last Week: Last Week: Sad NewsSad NewsSad NewsSad News  

The following was sent to P2P members last week:  
 
To All Palms to Pines Rotary Members: 
It is with a heavy heart that we send this announcement to our members. 
After much deliberation, the board has voted to wind down the Palms to Pines 
Rotary Club as of the end of its fiscal year, June 30, 2021. 
The size of the club has continued to dwindle over the last five years and we 
have reached the point where filling the leadership positions needed to run the 
club has become impossible—we simply don’t have enough members who are 
able and willing to fill these positions.  Without this leadership we are unable to 
continue to provide quality programs and meetings, conduct fundraisers to 
keep the club going financially, run community service programs of our own, 
and bring in the new members that are so needed to continue to keep the club 
active. 
While we will miss the fellowship of our members, we think that you will all be 
better served by participating in a club that is active and growing.   
We encourage all members to visit other local clubs (virtually or in person, if 
possible) to decide which club would be a good fit for them. For all members 
who do not have a preference, we will plan on working with the Palm Desert 
noon club to merge your membership.   
Please contact us with any questions or concerns. 
Sincerely, 
The Board of Palm Desert Palms to Pines Rotary 


